
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name LEE PAGE

Address 2, Marigold Close,Greater Leys,Oxford

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments I am writing to express my wholehearted support for Oxford United's exciting new stadium 
proposal. As a dedicated fan of the club, I firmly believe that this project represents a 
significant opportunity not only for the future of Oxford United but also for the entire 
community. 
 
The prospect of a state-of-the-art, eco-friendly stadium on the proposed site near Kidlington 
is truly thrilling. It offers the chance to create a vibrant hub for sports, entertainment, 
business, education, and community activities. This development would not only enhance 
the matchday experience for fans but also provide valuable resources and facilities for the 
wider community to enjoy. 
 
With the lease at the Kassam Stadium set to expire in 2026, it is imperative that we act now 
to secure the long-term future of our beloved club. The proposed new stadium, with its 
capacity of 16,000 seats, represents a vital investment in the continued success and vitality 
of Oxford United. 
 
I am fully committed to supporting this project in any way possible. I urge you to consider 
the immense benefits that this new stadium will bring to our community and to lend your 
support to this important initiative. 
 
Together, we can make a difference and ensure that Oxford United has a home that we can 
all be proud of for generations to come. Thank you for your attention to this matter, and I 
eagerly anticipate the positive impact that this project will have on our club and our 
community.
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